Week 8 Online Learning Primary 2 Miss Gainford

Hello everyone and welcome to another week of online learning. I was speaking to Mrs Graham on Teams yesterday and she told me about your class video which I then watched. It was lovely to see so many of you again looking happy and healthy and thinking of others.

This week in RME we are thinking about being thankful for all that we have including our families and friends, the world around us and for the things that we can do. Watch this video to give you some ideas and then think of three things that you are thankful for and who you have to thank for them. I would like you to include a person, something in nature and something that you can do.
Who will you thank ? How will you thank them? you could divide the space into three or just have one big thank you, you choose. If you don’t have a printer you can draw your own balloons and labels to complete.
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=JIodsXEvo4U
(This is an American video so some of the spelling is different and some of the words are read in a different order if you are reading along but the thoughts are the same.)
In Health this week we are thinking about manners and being polite which includes using the polite words please, thank you and excuse me.
Watch the following video as an example of when to use these words to help you to complete the worksheet. If you don’t have a printer just say the answers. 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=LSN_ZHa5CNE&t=30s
As homework, I would like you to use at least one polite word each day.
Have a good week.
Miss Gainford
